
This half term St George class have been learning about People Who Help Us. Our favourite story we have read 

was called Alan’s Big Scary Teeth and we were lucky enough to have a visit from a local dentist who told us how 

to brush and look after our teeth properly and why this is very important.     

 

In school we had a visit from John, with Gareth and Hayley the dogs from the Guide Dogs for the Blind charity, 

who told us how clever these dogs are in helping people who have lost their eye sight. We listened very 

carefully to all the information and some of the older children asked questions and we found out that the guide 

dogs work up until they are approximately 9 years old.  

 

 

We have also enjoyed learning about Chinese New Year and this year it is the year of the dragon. We watched 

as Mrs Archer cooked some noodles and we enjoyed tasting them. We also had some prawn crackers and plum 

sauce whilst we listened to some Chinese music. We have also been very creative this half term and made 

Chinese lanterns and also enjoyed listening to The Magic Paintbrush by Julia Donaldson as part of our literacy 

writing work.              

 


